
 
ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING 

IJmond North Sea Canal Area 
Central Nautical Management 

 
 
 
Announcement No. 22/2022       11 April 2022  
 
 
 
Area:  Afgesloten IJ – Ruyterkade – behind the Amsterdam Central Station at the level of the 
tunnel of the North-South metro line. 
 
Subject: Publication of the Decree designating persons authorized to give traffic information 
and traffic instructions to shipping traffic in connection with the construction activities at the 
Amsterdam De Ruyterkade. 
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the 
(State) Harbour Master, announces the following: 
 
On-site mobile vessel traffic services will be in place in connection with the installation of a 
steel frame girder for the IJboulevard project above the tunnel of the North-South metro line. 
Patrol boat “Houtvliet” will provide on-site mobile vessel traffic services on VHF 04. 
 
The construction activities will be carried out on Thursday 14 October 2022 between 07.00 
and 19.00 LT (or a shorter or longer period if necessary). 
 
https://www.portofamsterdam.com/en/announcement/decree-designating-persons-authorized-give-
traffic-information-and-traffic 
 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations 
Manager at the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692. 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master, 
 
 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
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